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Annual report AEVE 2023 

 

During the 2022-2023 season, the Spanish Association of Fencing Veterans has increased its 
number of members. It is a fact that historically occurs whenever there is an individual 
European Championship in that season. Currently, we have about 125 veteran associates. 

We are holding a joint national competition with the RFEE. After two years in this line, we 
continue to seek comfort in this alliance. In these competitions there are usually 
approximately 150 participations, with which we assume a number of fencers who do not 
come close to the AEVE. We will investigate the causes and we will work to show ourselves as 
an attractive and reliable solution for that number of fencers. 

We continue working so that the AEVE brand generates reliability and trust. 

The two European Veterans Circuits have mobilized many Spanish fencers and many other 
foreigners. Having expanded the one in Madrid to two weapons and being able to offer an 
alternative to kyiv has made many European fencers (and American or Mexican for example) 
have become interested and have participated in our competitions. 

We have received good feedback from foreign participants when it is not something that is 
usually done and we have increased positive evaluations among Spanish associates who feel 
supported, cared for and have their needs met by the Association. 

The Association financially assists its members in the participation in the European 
Championships: in the team championships, the Association pays the entire registration and in 
the individual championships, the Association contributes 40% of the registration of each 
participant to one weapon and 30% of the enrollment to two weapons and 23% of the 
enrollment to the other weapons. 

We work to increase participation in the European Veterans Circuit. 

Secretario AEVE  


